
 

PROJECT UPDATES JULY 2021 

 

RECENT MILESTONES 

There have been many milestones achieved in the recent weeks. The 

playground equipment has been dismantled and fiber mat has been 

removed. The fencing around the playground and tennis courts have 

also been removed. As seen below, site clearing, and tree removal have 

begun with the demolition of asphalt. Access into and around the job 

site has been improved at Washington Street and Westbourne Terrace. 

Construction has also begun on the ramp at the rear of the existing 

school.  

UPCOMING MILESTONES 

In the coming weeks, temporary fencing and street signage will be going 

in on surrounding streets. Large focus on the temporary play area 

construction. This work consists of paving, installation of temporary 

fencing around the designated play areas, including relocation of the 

existing playground equipment.  Installation of new pedestrian walkway 

at Washington street & traffic signage 

 

Start of Sitework:                               Tree Removal Operation: 

     
 

WESTBOURNE TERRACE SIDEWALK IMPROVEMENTS: 

 

Michael Driscoll  

School Project 

Brookline, MA 

COMMUNICATIONS  

Gilbane takes safety personally. We are 

committed to providing up-to-date and 

accurate project plans and 

communications regarding any impacts to 

the surrounding community. Please feel 

free to submit a question or leave a 

comment for the project team by using 

the Driscoll School building project’s 

dedicated website.   

To sign up for email or text alerts 

regarding community impacts, visit 

https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/Page/2

698 

To sign up for meeting notices regarding 

the Driscoll School Project, please visit 

https://www.brooklinema.gov/list.aspx 

 

SITE LOGISITCS 

Saw cutting of existing curb along 

Westbourne Terrace from #31 - #61) will 

begin the week of 8/2/21. The Sidewalk 

Improvements will be broken down into 3 

phases green the week of 8/2/21; blue 

the week of 8/9/21 and purple the week 

of 8/16/21.  

Please email Cshouldice@gilbaneco.com 

by 7/21/21 for overnight parking needs 

prior to work starting in your phase. 

 

 

 

 

 


